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Dr. Carl R. Moon was elected the 105th Department Commander of the Minnesota American Legion at the annual convention held in Willmar in mid-July.

Moon, who resides near Walker and belongs to Zimmerman Post 560, will serve a one-year term for the 2024-25 American Legion year. He is a PUFL member with 37 years of continuous membership in The American Legion.

At the Department of Minnesota level, he served as chairman of the Finance Committee 2022-23. He was chairman of the Employment Committee for five years ending in 2021. He is in his third year as president of the Legionville Education Center Board of Directors. Moon served as the 6th District commander in 2014-15. He has served as vice commander, chaplain and membership chairman in his district.

Moon served as commander of Kriesel-Jacobsen Post 560 in Zimmerman 2001-03. He served as 1st vice commander, too. He is a member of Squadron 560 and Unit 560.

At the national level, he has been the national commander’s representative to the VA&R Commission for the past three years and serves on the TBI/PTSD Committee.

Moon grew up in Tampa, Fla., graduating from Hillsborough High School. He completed a military initiative called Health Professions Scholarship Program and attended Southern College of Optometry in Memphis, Tenn. He served as an optometrist in the U.S. Air Force 1976-1984, finishing as a captain. He was employed at the St. Cloud VA Medical Center as an optometrist for 20 years and retired in 2020.

His wife, Peggy Moon, is the Alternate NEC from Minnesota, serving in that role since 2019. She is a past department commander, vice president of the American Legion Child Welfare Foundation and vice chairman of the National Committee on Children & Youth. She also is a Post/Unit 560 member. 

Carl Moon’s theme for the year is “ACT: Accountability, Communication and Transparency.” His Commander’s Project is the Veterans Defense Project, with a goal to raise $60,000. VDP and the Minnesota American Legion worked together for five years on advocacy for the Veterans Restorative Justice Act, which was passed and signed into law in 2021.
